
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

15th September 2022 
       JVe/KTr 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We will be holding our annual Open Evening for prospective year 7 students 
and their parents on Thursday 29th September 2022.  As in previous years we 
will have a shortened day due to this event, therefore school will finish at 
1.25pm.  Free school meal students will be able to collect a packed lunch 
from the canteen at 1.25pm.  
 
School buses and taxis have been informed to collect pupils at 1.35pm.  Please 
note Nu Venture cannot do an earlier pick up therefore will leave at the normal 
time.  Brookline Coaches will be picking up at 2.30pm.  Students unable to 
rearrange transport will be able to stay at school until 3.20pm, or 2.30pm for 
Brookline Coaches, please inform your child’s Pastoral Leader if this is the case.  
These students will be supervised by a member of the Pastoral Team. 
 
If your child would normally travel by taxi, please contact the relevant taxi 
company to arrange pick up at this earlier time. 
 
School will be closed on Friday 30th September for an INSET day, details of 
which have been previously circulated and are displayed on our website.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr J Vennart 
Headteacher 
 
 


